Letters from
Here and There

Dear Slr

| was very pleaséd. to read
the letter. from the New Yorker
in your May 26th-edition.

I've' been' residing in  the
Bronx for the last seven years
and terribly homesick. " Now |
wonder if there are any more of
us Native Alaskans in New York
and if ‘so, is there an Indian
Organization that | could get in
touch with so that | might meet
them? ’

Perhaps you could pass along
any such information if you
have it, or one of your New York
subscribers might be able to help
me out? If 50, | would' appre-
ciate it. P :

Thank you for your cooper-
ation. o
Sincerely,

Mrs. Aldrey Totaro
2443 Southern Boulevard
-Bronx, New York 10458



